
 
 
 
 

COVID-19 Update:  5:00PM on Wednesday, May 13, 2020 

As Florida continues to phase the reopening of our state, we want to update you of LARC’s plans and 
actions as we work toward reopening our Adult Day Training programs. 
 
Our plans use CDC guidelines and other sources to best respond to the risk of COVID-19, and to prepare 
safely and efficiently for the return to daily on-site programs.  This plan will include new processes that 
best protect everyone; staff, participants, visitors, Support Coordinators, etc.  We realize that a 
disruption in LARC services means a disruption to all and are we working to finalize a plan that makes 
LARC the safest possible to learn, work, and serve. 
 
At this time, LARC does not have a date determined to reopen our Adult Day Training program.  We are 
working with transportation providers and many key partners as we develop this plan and expect to 
communicate key information in the coming weeks.  You can expect at least one week notice prior to 
LARC reopening our Adult Day Training program. 
 
During our temporary closure, staff are continuing to offer opportunities for interaction and support to 
participants, including providing materials and activities when desired.  Please contact LARC at 239-334-
6285 X231 if you wish to learn more or need assistance.  
 
We appreciate and applaud everyone’s efforts to stay safe during this time and look forward to 
welcoming participants back soon. Stay safe! 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Kevin Lewis 
Executive Director 
 
*For more information about COVID-19 and what you can do to keep healthy and safe, visit the Centers 
for Disease Control at cdc.gov. 
 


